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 SENIOR AWARDS 2013    
  

Thanks again to all of our sponsors, coaches, managers, physios, trainers, volunteers and administrators  
for all their hard work this year, and congratulations to our award winners!    

 
HJ “Bert” Rogers Memorial Trophy for Administrative Services – Amanda Porteous 

Warren Bully Memorial Trophy for Best Club Supporter – Jill and Peter Allen 
Alan Spry Memorial “Spirit of Rugby” Trophy – Stewart Frew 

Canterbury Award for Special Achievement – Lenny Eilers  
Stewart Wood Memorial Trophy for the best Clubman – Todd Graham 

 

 
 

 

Bernie McQueen Tackling Trophy for Best Tackler – Chris Steel 
Owen Clarke Points Kicking Trophy – Stuart Roberston 

Mike von Berg Trophy for Consistency, Courage and Commitment – James Denley 
Willie Wilson Memorial Trophy for Best First Season Player – Brett Patterson 
Stewart Douglas Award for Best Graduate from Junior Rugby – Stewart Nutt 

Bob George Memorial Trophy for Best and Fairest Player – Gary Mann 
 

 

  

PLAYERS’ PLAYERS 
1st XV – Gary Mann  

Angus Crawford Memorial Trophy, 2nd XV – Fraser Murison 
3rd XV –  Robert Porteous  

4th XV – Sam Walwyn 
Sandi Jenni Medal, Women’s XV – El Casciano 

 
MOST IMPROVED PLAYERS 

1st XV – Tim Dawes 
2nd XV – Oliver Cole 

3rd XV – Nick Howlett 
4th XV – Peter Cowen  

Women’s XV – Geraldine Yam 
 

BEST BACKS 
G Bainbridge Memorial Trophy, 1st XV – Chris Bartlett 
McQualter Memorial Trophy, 2nd XV – James Denley 

C Holdich Memorial Trophy, 3rd XV – Jono Gill 
4th XV – Harley Simmonds 

Women’s XV – Nadia Di Girolamo  
 

BEST FORWARDS 
E Yule Memorial Trophy, 1st XV – Gary Mann 

J Forwood Memorial Trophy, 2nd XV – Diego Caldarola 
W Templeton Memorial Trophy, 3rd XV – Ryan Nielsen 

4th XV – Paul Cleary 
Women’s XV – Daniella Di Girolamo 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

   



   

 SOCIAL EVENTS  
 

 

 
Saturday, 12 October 

from 2pm  

 
TREGENZA OVAL 

 

EVERYONE 
WELCOME  

..friends, family and kids! 
 

 

  
 

 ~ Pretzels and Gingerbread ~  
 

 ~ OC Steins ~   
Get in quick or miss out: Steins are $12 (beer filled) or $15 (cider filled). Refills are $5 for beer and $8 for cider. 

The steins have sold out every year so be sure to get there early and avoid missing out. 

  

 ~ German Dinner ~ 
Sausage, sauerkraut, potato salad, coleslaw, strudel and bienenstich – available from 6pm, only $10 

 

 ~ German music ~   
Also, by popular demand, non German Music!  

 

 ~ Rugby on the big screen ~ 
 

 ~ Jersey presentations for 2nd XV & 3rd XV at 3pm ~ 
 

 

~ Games for the kids from 4pm ~ 
 

…and for the winners, a prize of a plastic  
rugby-ball stein full of lollies 

 

 
 

~ Games for the grown-ups from 5pm ~ 
 

Eating and Strong-arm Competitions, Best Dressed 
…and for the winners, a prize of a glass boot stein 

 

 
 

   

https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=563622527006891&set=gm.408155995977402&type=1&relevant_count=1&ref=nf


   

 CLUB NOTES   
 

 

STATE REPRENENTATIVES 
Congratulations again to our players at the Women’s and Under 12s Nationals in the last couple of weeks! 

   
 

ELIZABETH SEVENS 
SATURDAY 19 OCTOBER - Elizabeth RFC, Womma Reserve. 

 We have teams in the Men’s and Women’s Division. Come and cheer them along!   

 

 

 

 
 

The club bar will be open on Saturday evenings over 
the off season, and we’ll be playing a little social bocce 

(a little like bowls, or petanque).  
Details are still being ironed out but if you are 

interested, register your interest here. 

 
@ TREGENZA 

 

The Glenunga Oztag Comp is moving to Tregenza this 
Spring/Summer so start sorting out your teams and 

email Oztag here ASAP to register your interest!  
Oztag expects to have comps on Mondays, 

Wednesdays and Thursdays in open, mixed and 
junior divisions. 

 

  

PHOTOS & VIDEO 
Photos of our matches regularly go up on our website, FaceBook page and YouTube account, see links below.  

 

            

 

 

With thanks to our Sponsors! 
 

 
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to Old Collegians RFC’s email newsletter. If you have any news or information you would like us to include,  or if you wish 

to unsubscribe,  please let us know at kim@oldcollegiansrugby.org.au 
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